Moving to a nearly complete 5-year reunion cycle

CLASSES OF 1953, 1963 JOIN CLASS OF 1958 FOR TRIPLE REUNIONS AT COMMENCEMENT

Dear members of the Class of 1958:

We congratulate those of you who participated in some manner in the TENTH ANNIVERSARY reunion of your class, as well as those members of the Classes of 1953 and 1963 who shared in making a success of the triple reunion project during the recent Commencement week end. We now invite YOU to enlist in the cause by annually participating in the alumni support of Tuskegee Institute through local clubs and through your class. You definitely have an important role to play in the future of Tuskegee -- one that only you can properly fill, so join your classmates this and each subsequent year in a tremendous, unified effort!

Fill out the enclosed form and let us know that we can count upon you to participate with your class. There is the new CHAPEL MEMORIAL GIFTS CAMPAIGN, the growing NATIONAL TUSKEGEE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION and its exciting program, the first-class annual REGIONAL CONFERENCES, the rise of new alumni clubs and the strengthening of old clubs, and realization of our powerful potential through an increasing number of participants in the annual ALUMNI FUND: We call upon you to perform as NEW ALUMNI in a NEW DAY for Tuskegee Institute and her future. Among the projects before you are:

ANOTHER CIASS REUNION IN FIVE YEARS

THE ANNUAL ALUMNI FUND (for the next 3 years we have the CHAPEL MEMORIAL GIFTS CAMPAIGN -- 10% of which will be credited to the Alumni Fund).

Let us march up the road to success, joining that caravan of alumni of the leading American colleges and universities who are already traveling the victory route. Class of 1958, let us hear from you.

A Mis or to the consists of

Kind wishes for your progress. A Telegraph of the control of the c

Yours sincerely,

James W. Woodson

Alumni Executive Secretary

- ALUMNI OFFICE Tuskegee Institute, Alabama July 12, 1968

JWW/h